
 

 

CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION 

ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  

Munirka, New Delhi- 110067. 

Telefax: 011 – 26182594 Email: registryicab@gmail.com 

No. CICOM/R/2018/50020/189                      Dated: 07/02/2018 

To, 

Sh. Avneesh Pratap Singh 

C-299, Albert Square, 

Gole Market, New Delhi - 110001 

Subject – Information under RTI Act 2005 
 
Sir, 
 

With reference to your RTI application received on 10.01.2018, it is to inform you 
that the Registry of Hon’ble IC (AB) started functioning from February 2016 onwards with 
work allocation in matters of Ministry of Railways and Ministry of Defence. 
 
2. Since the information sought by you pertain to the file records which are too old and it 
is difficult to locate the same.  
 
3. Moreover, on your allegations of non-compliance, the concerned CPIO had been 
issued a reminder on 25.01.2018 for submitting the compliance report of the CIC order. 

 
4. If you are not satisfied with this reply, you can file a First Appeal before the First 
Appellate Authority (FAA), CIC, if you so desire, on the following address: 

AS & FAA 
ClC Bhawan, Baba Gangnath Marg,  
Munirka, New Delhi- 110067 

(A.K. Talapatra) 
DR to CIC(AB) 

 
Copy:- 1. RTI CELL, CIC 


